’ Adath Israel

Congregation
Sisterhood

3201 E. Galbraith Road
Cincinnati, OH 45236

August 7, 2024
Dear Sisters & Friends:

It's time to renew your Adath Israel Sisterhood membership for the upcoming 2024-2025 year. Please join us on
September 8, 2024, from 2:00 - 4:00 p.m., for this year’s opening event, a tea party in the Sukkah Plaza.

Each year, we hold a variety of programs and events to ensure that there’s something for everyone. To learn
more, please visit our Sisterhood website located at www.aisisterhood.org or our Facebook page located at
https://www.facebook.com/groups/311084742326665/ . There you'll find an up-to-date list of our Sisterhood events,
projects and activities. If you have any questions about Sisterhood or have a suggestion for a program, please contact
our Vice President of Membership, Trinity Johnson, at (937) 935-8573. We’'d love to hear your ideas!

By renewing your Adath Israel Sisterhood membership, you not only support our many local programs and
projects, you also become a member of the Women's League for Conservative Judaism, which opens even more
opportunities for learning and fellowship.

Your membership includes a year round 10% discount to the Coleman Judaica Shop, the premier Judaica shop in
Cincinnati. We stock many beautiful items that are perfect for your personal and gift giving needs.

There are two easy ways to pay your annual Sisterhood dues: (1.) Your Adath Israel ShulCloud account, or; (2.)
Mail your check payable to “Adath Israel Sisterhood” to the address below in the enclosed envelope:

Joy Lawrence Shusner
2324 Park Avenue, Unit #38
Cincinnati, Ohio 45206

We look forward to welcoming you as a new or renewing member of Adath Israel Sisterhood.

Yours,
Lisa Kadosh Joy Lawrence Shusner
President, Adath Israel Sisterhood Financial Secretary
g’< Name: Email: Phone #: Cell #:
____Renewal Membership ___New Member
Select the dues level of your choice:
$40.00* (minimum membership level) $54.00 $72.00 $108.00 other
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